
July 2020 Updates

Dear Eric

Below is a list of upcoming events in our area

July 29 | NV COVID Updates & Q&A

Are you trying to stay on top of the ever changing Nevada COVID directives?

Join us on July 29 for a webinar with Andy Giddings of NV SCATS. Andy will

provide a brief presentation, followed by an open Q&A session. If you are

interested, please sign up on our website by clicking HERE. You will receive a

link to join the webinar prior to the event.

July 28 - July 31 | OSHA 500 Trainer Course

Chabot-Las Positas Community College will be holding a live OSHA 500

Trainer course in Reno! The price is $795, and is eligible for CEUs. Only 5

open seats remain, and registration closes on July 24, 2020. If interested,

please visit www.osha4you.com and navigate to the calendar of events. Note:

There are prerequisites which must be met in advance of the class. Contact

otc@clpccd.org with any questions.

August 10 - August 16 | Safe + Sound Week

Held each August, Safe + Sound Week is a national event to recognize the

successes of workplace safety programs. Visit our Chapter Website and Click

on the News tab to find great resources, and learn more about registering.

Additional Comments

We will be sending out another communication in the coming weeks for our

August Chapter meeting. With changes we've all had to adapt to, our field



trips will likely be put on hold for a while. In lieu of the field trips, we will be

holding webinars/meetings through teleconferencing. If you have topics or

subjects that you'd like to see covered, please don't hesitate to reach out to

me. 

Stay safe and healthy, and let me know if you need anything.

Eric

If you do not wish to receive these emails, please click here

to unsubscribe from ASSP Sierra Nevada Chapter messages.
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